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Voo Notice
of the

¥ Town of Stallings
St(llhng§ Public Safety Advisory Committee

Please note the following meeting of the of the Stallings Public Safety Advisory Committee has
been CANCELED due to lack of a quorum of members:
e DATE: Monday, June 27, 2022

5:30 pm in the Government Center Lobby

This is the 22nd day of June, 2022.
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